
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Thursday, March 22, 2018 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Cheese Pizza  

 Deli Sub Sandwich  

 Salad Bar  

 Milk  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Lindsey Rickman     

   

1. Time to dust off your cleats and shin guards. Another season of Gurrie soccer is 

about to begin. Tryouts and skills clinics will begin after break on Thursday, April 

5th. We will have full schedules and team information packets ready Tuesday to 

pick up in in room 122B. If you have any questions see Coach Motto or Coach 

Gjoni. 

 

2. On Friday at the end of the day you will have the opportunity to participate in 

multiple activities in recognition of all the good choices you have made.  You will 

have the opportunity to play basketball, cage ball, foosball, bingo, board games, 

relax area and many other options. All you have to do is continue to be referral 

free this Thursday and Friday. Remember if you receive any type of referral on 

Thursday or Friday, you will have to attend a retraining session on being safe, 

ready and respectful during the PBIS activities celebration.  If you have question 

about this incentive please ask your advisors.  

 

3. Reminder to all underwater robotics stem club member we are headed to the pool 

today to practice with our regional ROV. A couple of you did not place your T-

shirt order. Please see Mrs. Halper before the beginning of 2nd period so she can 

put your size down for the order today. See you all after school. 

 

4. All cheerleaders participating in the Dare game must report to Gurrie at 6pm with 

their leotards and shorts. You will change into Cheer uniforms and have a short 

review before the game starts. See the team at 6! 

 

5. Attention all 7
th

 and 8
th

 grade girls, softball season has officially arrived! If you 

are interested in playing softball this year you must attend the informational 

meeting today Thursday March 22
nd

 in room 108. Please see Coach Vogg if you 

have any questions or cannot attend the meeting but are interested in playing 

softball. Go Tigers!  

 

6. Boys’ interested in trying out for boys’ volleyball will have tryouts after Spring 

Break. 8th grade tryouts will be on Tuesday, April 3rd immediately after school in 

the main gym until 5:15. 7th grade tryouts will be held on Thursday, April 5th 

immediately after school in the main gym until 5:15. On Friday, April 6
th

 we will 

have the last day of tryouts after school in the main gym until 5:15.  Be sure to 

wear athletic shoes and clothes. If you have any questions, please see Coach 

LaBud or Coach Olson. Go Tigers! 

 


